PRESS RELEASE: March 06, 2012

Storm Sirens to be tested 7 March, 2012

The Springfield-Greene County Office of Emergency Management will be testing the county’s storm
siren alert system on 7 March, 2012 at 10:00 a.m. This falls outside of the normal schedule for testing
the storm sirens. The system is being tested due to recent maintenance performed to make the system

compliant with upcoming federal regulations. Weather permitting; the sirens will be sounded for one
three-minute period to ensure proper functionality.

For more information on the test contact Warren Robinson, Springfield-Greene County OEM Public
Information Officer, at 417-869-6040 or 417-861-2478.



